
Kindergarten Experience Day - 2022 
  August 24, 2022  

Dear Parents, 

We are excited for your child to join us for an optional Kindergarten 
Experience! 

This is an opportunity for your child to have a small kindergarten 
experience and meet new friends. Your child will meet the 
kindergarten teachers and participate in many engaging activities 
ranging from art to creative play. A kindergarten teacher will do a 
short assessment with each child. This helps our kindergarten team 
learn more about the skills and strengths of each child. Below is a list 
of information and action items that will help make our Kindergarten 
Experience a success. We are looking forward to working with your 
family this coming year!  

• Students will attend for a 50-minute time slot.  
• Students will be dropped off at the main office and escorted to 

the kindergarten classroom by the teachers. This is a great way 
for your student to practice independence.  

• Please promptly pick up your student at the designated end 
time.  

Please sign up using the Sign-Up Link below. 

https://signup.com/go/WOxBfMB 

Thank you, 

The Mark Twain Kindergarten Team 

 


